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L@L Series: Recent Developments in the 
Management & Re-use of Public Sector 
Information in the United Kingdom

Date
Wednesday, September 2, 2009

Time 
12:00 p.m.- 1:30 p.m.  

Place
The Library of Congress
Adams Building
FLICC/FEDLINK Conference Room, 
Room 218
Washington, DC

Metro/Directions
Capitol South
(Orange/Blue Lines)
 
Sponsor 
FLICC Education Working Group

Information 
Call FLICC (202) 707-4813 
TTY (202) 707-4995 
Request ADA Accommodations five 
business days in advance at  
ADA@loc.gov. 

Registration 
Free, but advanced registration is 
required. Register online at 
http://www.loc.gov/flicc/feveform.
html  Bring your lunch.  
 
Cancellations 
Please notify FLICC at (202) 
707-4813 if you cannot attend to 
allow those on the waiting list an 
opportunity to register.

Web Conferencing  
Opportunity
If you would like to participate via 
conferencing software, send email 
to fliccfpe@loc.gov.

FLICC Meeting  Announcement MA2009-23       

	Social media is a rapidly growing 
use of current technologies both in the 
United States and around the world.  
Join your colleagues for a look at recent 
developments in the management and 
re-use of public sector information in the 

United Kingdom.  Efforts there expand the employment 
of social media as a tool to encourage digital 
engagement. 

Biography

	 Carol Tullo is the Director of Information Policy 
Services at the National Archives in the United Kingdom.  
She is responsible for the Office of Public Sector 
Information (OPSI), Archives Sector Development 
services, and information management and collection 
research.   

	 Tullo is also Queen’s Printer for Scotland, 
Controller of Her Majesty’s Stationery Office (HMSO), 
Queen’s Printer of Acts of Parliament and Government 
Printer for Northern Ireland.  Prior to joining the Cabinet 
Office in 1997, Tullo practiced law at the Bar in London 
and had a successful career in law and professional 
publishing.  She is responsible for providing strong, 
coherent leadership in information management and 
policy both across government and in the wider public 
sector.  Tullo is a visiting professor in Information 
Science at City University, London and an executive 
committee member of the International Government 
Printing and Publishing Association.
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